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Dear Haycorns Parents 

 

Update from the Main St Mary’s School   

 

Two members of staff have tested positive for COVID 19. The two members of staff and 

the class affected are currently isolating. 

 

Children from Haycorns have not been in contact with the staff members but I wanted to 

inform you to be as transparent as possible. 

 

Please see attached a copy of the letter which we sent to parents in the main school 

yesterday.  

 

The school continues to be open for all other classes. A deep clean will take place during 

half term and the Haycorns unit will also have a deep clean.  

 

Should you have any further questions, please email the school office. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

P.Fearn 

   

Mrs Paula Fearn 

Head Teacher 

 

 
 


